
5/3/2022 PTA Meeting Notes

PTA Updates

● Auction is going on well.

● This week is staff appreciation week.

● International Spring Fair
- Still need volunteers.
- Street parking, so plan ahead

School Updates by Mr. Jackson

● School is in the middle of spring testing

● School Field Day is coming up, date/details still in the planning

● Strategic Planning, Leader In Me training

● Areas to improve on:
- Continue to work with learning loss
- Provide welcoming environment for refugee families. Need to incorporate the increased

demand for English language services.

● Staffing:
- School is getting a focus staff position and another additional staff, which will probably

be serving 4th grade
- There will be a loss of a special ed staff, mostly due to outgoing 5th graders
- Staff loss relatively minimal

● Construction Update:
- Construction crew discovered underground lines requiring removal, which was not part

of the original plan. Construction is delayed, but expected to be able to catch up with
schedule.

Board Election
President: open
Vice President: Mary Haas, Hye-Soo Baek
Secretary: Lauren Boyd
Treasurer: Eduardo Aponte

- Erin motioned, Shannon seconded. -
- Passed with unanimous vote (18/18 participants).
- Will need to hold election again once president candidacy is filled.
- PTA is also looking for and Events chair and Fundraising co-chair. If there is interest in

other committees as well, there is room co-chairs so contact the PTA board.


